
FEDENA FLYER 2/3/22 

  

Dear Praying Friends, 

Greetings in His matchless Name! 

Just a quick note to update you on my latest situation.  I have been getting dizzy 
(more than normal for me) daily and have passed out a couple of times.  The latest 
was on a Sunday morning before Sunday School at church.  Things just start spin-
ning and then I black out.  Anytime I exert myself I also run out of breath and start 
huffing and puffing.  Maybe this is normal for an 87 year old man.  But since I have 
never been this old before, I am not sure. 😊"#$% 

I have been to several doctors and finally assumed something was going on with my 
heart.  It only has one small vessel feeding blood to it and that vessel has two stents 
in it – one inside the other.  So I went in the hospital yesterday and had another Cath-
erization.  The Cardiologist was pleased and said nothing has changed since my last 
Cath. two years ago.  So now I have to find a Pulmonologist or some other Dr. to track 
down whatever is causing my problems.  Some of my “friends” have suggested that 
this is nothing new and that I have had a “lights out” situation for years! ☹'() 

I think I just need my wife Shirley back here to stabilize me once again.  She will be 
celebrating three years in Heaven on March 29thand I miss her every day.  I was 
actually hoping that I would join her yesterday during the surgery, but the Lord had 
other plans.  So if the Lord brings me to your mind, please continue to pray for me, 
maybe He is not done with me just yet.  If that is the case, I am asking Him to open 
doors for me to continue to preach and teach the “old time religion” from the King 
James Bible. 

By the way, I would invite you to visit my website at  pastorpaulfedena.weebly.com . 
I am delighted that so many people are visiting there on a daily and monthly basis. 
There is a plethora of free Bible centered material there along with Christian music, 
sermons, lessons, Bible Studies, news articles (“No Fake News From Fedena”), Bible 
studies, etc.  It is especially designed to help preachers and teachers of God’s 
Word.  It will prime the pump and save hours of research time.  This site is updated 
nearly daily by my good friend and former assistant pastor, Rob Madden.  He does an 
excellent job with additions and art work, etc.  I have gotten thousands of “hits” on 
this site and continue to do so each month. 

Looking for the Uppertaker, not the Undertaker, I remain… 

  

Sincerely in the Savior, 

  

Pastor	(emeritus)	Paul	C.	Fedena 

 


